
 
 

                                                                                                           

 
 

 
NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD CONTRACT 

July 29, 2024 
 
 

Per the Request for Proposals for Environmental Consulting Services, published 
April 29, 2024, the Housing Authority of City of Alameda (AHA) intends to enter into 
contract negotiations for Environmental Consulting Services, with the following top-
ranked proposer:  
 
 

Rincon Consultants, Inc. 
449 15th Street, Suite 303 

Oakland, CA 94612 
  
 
 

Protests must be submitted in writing and received by AHA within three (3) days 
of issuance of this notice. The protest must state the basis for the objection and include 
sufficient detail to evaluate the merits of the protest. Protests must be emailed to 
Vanessa Cooper at vcooper@alamedahsg.org with a copy to Sylvia Martinez at 
smartinez@alamedahsg.org. Failure to lodge a written protest in accordance with these 
procedures will constitute the Respondent’s waiver of any legal right to challenge the 
protest in a court of law. 
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